
 

 

This workshop is designed for parents/carers of children with autism in primary 

school who will be moving to secondary school. We will be looking at strategies 

for transition and what to expect at high school.  

 

Transition to High School- a 

Workshop for Parents/Carers of 

Primary Aged Children with 

Autism 

Who:  Parents/carers of  primary school aged children with   

autism 

Where:  Bundaberg and District Neighbourhood Centre, 111 

Targo Street , Bundaberg 

When: Wednesday 30 November 2016 

Time:  10am-1pm 

Cost: free 

Online Registration:  https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/

parentcarer-workshop-transition-to-high-school-for-students-

Morning Tea  provided.  

Autism Hub - http://education.qld.gov.au/autismhub 

Autism Hub Facebook Page 


